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January 22, 1933.

Dear Sir,-

I wish to acknowledge receipt of your letter of the

18th instant, together with clippings published in two 10

newspapers, the Farry Sounu Cunadian and the Parry Souni Star,

dseling with the question of road,work, etc., which is now being

carried out on the Parry Ialand Reserve, Ont. by the Depart

of Morthera Development as a means of relief to white residenta

of Farry Soun and local Indians, as well as other matters

pertaining to the reserve.

After reading those articles it seems to the Department

that no useful purpose would be served in your behalf by further

correspondance or action with respect to the coments made in the

article* above referred to, the Department being satisfied with the

explanations given in your communication of the 14th instant as

published in the Parry Stund Cnadian and your correspondance with

this office.

lours very truly,

A. F. Mart Bengie.

A. F. Mackensie.

Secretary.

Jahra M. Daly, Esq.,
Iudian Agent

Parryentnd, Ont.
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